
 
Tuesday [7/15/07], 10:37 AM 
 
 
 
 
Hi, Derek   
 
This is Jean Greensley from the USEPA returning your call regarding the Rochester Hills site.   
 
The EPA has responded to Mr. Anthony [   of   ] AKT Peerless, and has informed them that the 
EPA Region 5 does not require any groundwater monitoring at the site.   
 
So, with this decision, EPA is no longer going to be involved in the site or at the site. 
 
So if you have any questions, feel free to call me.   
 
My office number is:  312-353-1171 
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